
Cabinet – 21 April 2015 – Question not reached

6.

Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane

Asked of: Councillor Anne Whitehead, Portolio Holder for Adults and Older 
People

Question: “Can you give me an assurance that both this administration and 
you as the new portfolio holder are as committed to the 
personalisation agenda as your predecessors?”

Written 
Response:

I can re-assure my colleague that we are equally committed to 
giving real choice and control to service users and their carers 
and to continuing the Council’s good work to date under the 
personalisation agenda.

The administration has further supported the development of 
MyCep (Harrow Council’s co-developed online market place for 
vulnerable adults) towards the next stage of the personalisation.

7.

Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane

Asked of: Councillor Anne Whitehead, Portolio Holder for Adults and Older 
People

Question: “What steps are you taking to ensure that Harrow takes 
advantage of the new opportunities afforded by the 
Government’s commitment to devolution so as to improve Adult 
social care?”

Written 
Response:

It is very early in the commitment to devolution but we will be 
closely monitoring developments and will ensure that Harrow 
takes full advantage of any opportunities that are based on 
improving outcomes.


